U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS
NORTHATLANTIC DIVISION
Office ofthe Commanding General

November 20, 2002

William Fort

US Army Corps of Engineers
3 Chapel Avenue

Jersey City, NJ 07305

Dear Wi

Thank you for the wonderful boat float by on 19
November. I was truly honored by this event.

(/rappreciate the time and effort this took. Thanks again.

Essayons,

M. Stephen Rhoades
Brigadier General, U.S. Army
Division Engineer



